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VOLLEYBALL 
Volleyball season for our Gr. 6 and 7 boys and girls will begin soon. There will be a meeting for 
all those interested in playing next week. Please have your child listen to our school’s daily 
announcements to learn more about when this will take place. During that meeting, a permission 
slip will be handed out and will outline further information, along with practice and game 
schedules. A big thank-you to Mr. Somers who will be coaching the Gr. 6/7 boys’ team and to 
Mr. Smith who will be coaching the Gr. 6/7 girls’ team. We are all looking forward to another 
fantastic volleyball season! 
 
 
DRESS FOR THE WEATHER 
All of our students spend a portion of their day outside (recess/lunch). As the weather begins to 
get colder and wetter, we would like to put out a friendly reminder to please ensure your child is 
dressed for the weather (i.e.: warm layers, jacket, boots, hat, etc.). Thank you for your help with 
this. It is very important that all students take a productive break and get some fresh air daily; 
ensuring they are dressed to be outside aids in this process. 
 
 
COMING UP… 
Monday Oct. 21:  Election Day (*Please note, our gym is being used as a polling station) 
Friday Oct. 25:     Provincial Pro-D Day (School Closed) 
 


